December 12, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing on behalf of a wonderful teacher, Mrs. Candela, at Lakeshore
High School in St. Clair Shores, MI.  Our daughter Jessica, is a student in 
Mrs. Candela's Computer and Web Design class.

As a transfer from the small, rural community of Capac, MI, we were unsure 
exactly what to expect in a suburban high school environment.  It has been
extremely gratifying to discover a teacher of Mrs. Candela's caliber and extreme
dedication.

Mrs. Candela's positive, affirming personality ensures that her class is always
in high demand.  She easily establishes and maintains a controlled, constructive
atmosphere in her class, actively keeping her students intrigued and motivated.
She is an expert at combining the knowledge, attention to detail and hands on
experience required to thrive in a technological world.  

Mrs. Candela consistently leads by example, is clear and definite in teaching
the skills and attributes her students will need to succeed in college and beyond.
She goes above and beyond the requirements of her profession by making herself
available when any of her students need help or further instruction.  She will show
up early, stay late or do whatever is required to expand the knowledge of her students.
They know that she is someone they can depend on in an objective, caring way.

Mrs. Candela  goes even further by taking her students to the MWCT web design
conference.  She knows that this provides students invaluable exposure, and serves
to positively intensify their learning experience.

Mrs. Candela is the epitome of a great teacher.  She has earned the respect and 
admiration of her students, parents and colleagues alike.  Mrs. Candela is a role model
who will ultimately stand out in the memories of her students.  She is the one they will
not forget, the one that demonstrated that anything can be achieved with knowledge,
dedication and hard work.  It is our pleasure to write on her behalf in the hope that
she may be recognized for the outstanding job she does every day.

Sincerely, and with highest regard,
Joseph and Beth Old 
810-488-5777

